June 2, 2015
4th Annual National Wounded Warrior Tennis Camp
May 18th-24th, 2015
Balboa Tennis Club, San Diego, CA 92104

Dear Mary Alice (M.A.) Hillier, Steven Kappes and Geoff Griffin:
Wow! What an amazing week! The events, food, laughter, company and volunteers were all just phenomenal. Who could have imagined being treated like royalty? 
As a parent and care giver of one of the wounded warriors, I was filled with awe. My son Timothy Birckhead kept telling me about the great times he had attending the Wounded Warriors Tennis Camp. Well, I got to experience it for myself. It was all and more than what he had described.
I am eternally grateful for what you all have done for the men and women who had served this country with dignity, pride, honor, courage and commitment.
You all are the earthly angels they need in their lives. You enable them to stand up strong and be able to say whatever my medical issues are it was all worth it. The love and appreciation you showed during this week was so powerful. It was truly felt by all who attended.
Thank you for being who you are and for caring for the men and women in uniforms. You have truly been a blessing.

Sincerely,

Gloria H. Birckhead,
Caregiver for Timothy M. Birckhead
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